.'Birmingham City Council
/

Local residents are invited to come along
to the

LADYWOOD WARD

FORUM

11 November 2015 at 7pm
at Ladywood Health &
Community Centre,

St Vincent Street West
B16 8RP

Starting with a news report from TNT Ladywood News and
main item for discussion-

THE ICKNIELD PORT LOOP

We have a Lead Developer, come and find out more
about the swimming pool, new homes, open spaces
and other benefits for Ladywood

Also, issues for future Forum meetings

Please inform us if you have any access issues or special/particular requirements as soon as possible on the
contact details below
Contact: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager,Tel: 0121 303 5664
E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk
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